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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

May 2, 2022 

 

 

RE:  Notification of Cancellation IFB No. 2022-0049-HA/KE Asbestos Abatement and 

Modernization for Housing Unit 17 Camino de Jacobo 

 

 

Dear Proponents, 

This is notice that pursuant to Section 13-1-105 B of the New Mexico Procurement Code, which 

states that bids that are more than ten percent over the project funds shall not be allowed to 

negotiate.  Santa Fe County has determined it to be in the County’s best interest to cancel the above 

procurement. 

All Proponents in this solicitation will be notified by Santa Fe County in the event these services 

are re-solicited or there is a future procurement of similar scope. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County. 

 

Respectfully, 

  Karen K. Emery 

Karen K. Emery 
Procurement Specialist, Senior 
Finance Division 
505-992-6759 

 
 

CC: File 
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